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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this message finds you well.  

As you may be aware, teacher-run clubs will be concluding this week but will be back in 
action the week of Monday 13th January. We will be offering a fantastic opportunity for 
your child to continue exploring their interests and developing new skills. 

If your child is interested in joining one of these clubs, please ensure you register via the 
expression of interest form linked below. For those families whose child is already a 
member of a club, we kindly ask that you re-register your interest to confirm their place 
for the new term.  

https://forms.gle/7ePgKhaHWGrc52vz5 

Monday 

(Lunchtime) 

Computing Club Years 3 - 4 A club to support programming knowledge and skills. 

(Mrs Botwright) 

Tuesday 

(3:10 – 
4:10) 

Choir Years 1 – 4 A club to sing and explore different genres of music.  

(Mrs Stone) 

Number Ninjas Years 3 - 4 A mathematics-based club with a focus on developing 
times tables and problem-solving skills. 

(Mr Loughnane) 

BSL Years 1 -4 A fun and engaging club based on learning British Sign 
Language.  

(Miss Hollis) 

Thursday 

(3:10 – 
4:10) 

Eco Club Years 1 - 2 A club based on wildlife and conservation themed 
activities. 

(Ms Feagan) 
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Please note that if the member of staff hosting the club is absent, the club will 
unfortunately be cancelled for that day. We will ensure to inform you of any cancellations 
as early as possible. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office. 

Wishing you all a lovely festive break. 

Warm regards, 

   
Mr R Loughnane 
Key Stage 2 Lead 


